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Until Tomorrow (Christy and Todd:
College Years Book #1)
Lincoln Penland, just 8 months old, was fine
when he and his 3-year-old brother were
dropped off at daycare by their mom, Alesha
Penland. However, hours later, when their dad
came to pick them up, Lincoln was nonresponsive and wouldn't wake up. Forever in
Our Hearts offers a very real and raw look
into one family's journey of grief, anger,
sadness, guilt, and loneliness. With only
each other and their faith to rely on, will
they make it through or will it break them?
And will there be justice for little
Lincoln?Buy Forever in Our Hearts to find out
how this happened and to read about this
mother's journey.

A New Kind of Wild
Camp Chippewa, 1962. Nelson Doughty, age
thirteen, social outcast and overachiever, is
the Bugler, sounding the reveille proudly
each morning. Yet this particular summer
marks the beginning of an uncertain and
tenuous friendship with a popular boy named
Jonathan. Over the years, Nelson, irrevocably
scarred from the Vietnam War, becomes
Scoutmaster of Camp Chippewa, while Jonathan
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marries, divorces, and turns his father’s
business into a highly profitable company.
And when something unthinkable happens at a
camp get-together with Nelson as Scoutmaster
and Jonathan’s teenage grandson and daughterin-law as campers, the aftermath demonstrates
the depths—and the limits—of Nelson’s
selflessness and bravery. The Hearts of Men
is a sweeping, panoramic novel about the
slippery definitions of good and evil, family
and fidelity, the challenges and rewards of
lifelong friendships, the bounds of
morality—and redemption.

The St. James Christy Minstrels'
Christmas Annual

Life of Elizabeth Fry (1780-1845) Comp.
Fr Her Journal
The children in Mrs. Rosey Posey’s
neighborhood are playing pirates. Mrs. Rosey
Posey gives them a treasure map to follow.
This imaginative book helps young readers
discover what an invaluable treasure God’s
Word is.

UNLOCKING HER BOSS'S HEART

Christy
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In the year 1912, nineteen-year-old Christy
Huddleston leaves home to teach school in the
Smoky Mountains -- and comes to know and love
the resilient people of the region, with
their fierce pride, their dark superstitions,
their terrible poverty, and their yearning
for beauty and truth. But her faith will be
severely challenged by trial and tragedy, by
the needs and unique strengths of two
remarkable young men, and by a heart torn
between true love and unwavering devotion.
And don't miss another heart-soaring
bestseller from Catherine Marshall: Julie

One More Wish
Christy believes her engagement to Todd to be
a dream come true, but instead they encounter
turmoil and conflict.

Praying for Your Future Husband

The Fifth Avenue Story Society
A new season begins for Christy and Todd with
a pregnancy test and a disillusioning visit
to the doctor. As they try to catch their
balance, Todd's job swerves in a new
direction; Aunt Marti overdoes her selfassigned role of preparing for the family's
addition-to-come; and Christy's parents face
surprising changes that might take them back
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to Wisconsin. Christy misses Katie more than
ever, and just when she thinks life will slow
down, Alissa's daughter, Shawna, comes to
visit and brings all her pre-teen charms and
challenges with her. A mixture of excitement
and anxiety carries Christy through all the
baby-bumps. Her hopes and dreams are as many
as the grains of sand that cover her sandy
toes after sunset walks on the beach with
Todd. Christy knows that everything is about
to change when she steps into one of the
great mysteries of life - motherhood.

Life of Elizabeth Fry. Compiled from
her journal, as edited by her
daughters, and from various other
sources, by Susanna Corder
On their way home from a wedding Christy and
Todd discuss adoption, and soon a simple
invitation turns into a life-changing event.

Lies Girls Believe
The first book in the Christy Miller series
from Christy Award-winner Robin Jones Gunn
When 14-year-old Christy leaves her family's
Wisconsin farm to spend the summer at her
wealthy aunt and uncle's beach home in
Newport, she expects the it to be the best
summer of her life. She's full of hope that
surfer Todd will like her; the beach crowd
will accept her; and she can become like her
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gorgeous new friend, Alissa. But the summer
doesn't unfold as Christy hoped, and she
discovers this season also holds heartache.
Todd wavers between Christy and another girl;
16-year-old Shawn dies in a drug-related
surfing accident--and the police want to know
how Christy was involved; and Alissa
discloses that her sophistication hides a
painful past. Through it all, will Christy
keep her promise to her parents not to do
anything she'll regret? Or will she do
anything to get Todd, to be accepted, to
force her summer to give her everything it
promised?

The Beekeeper of Aleppo
Robin Jones Gunn reveals poignant truths from
her life as well as from the lives of women
in the Bible as she flips the notion that we
are at the mercy of circumstances. She asks,
what if God has dreams for you? What if he is
accomplishing those dreams in the midst of
shattered hopes? When life doesn’t go as
expected, it’s easy to feel like a victim. We
look at the events that have gone wrong and
view our lives as impaired. What if we could
see our future as God sees it? Would our view
radically change if we understood we are
indeed victims rather than of happenstance?
God, the Relentless Lover, has vigorously
sought you. He has instilled dreams in your
heart that are grander than you can imagine.
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But the route to their fulfillment often is
through a path you wouldn't seek. What if God
wants to take the hopes that tug at your
heart and enliven them? Are you ready to live
inside the mysterious joy of being a victim
of grace?

Christy and Todd: The College Years
Kit Ruthven's Rules (for Rogues) #1 Love
freely but guard your heart, no matter how
tempting the invader. #2 Embrace temptation,
indulge your sensual impulses, and never
apologize. #3 Scorn rules and do as you
please. You are a rogue, after all. Rules
never brought anything but misery to
Christopher “Kit” Ruthven. After rebelling
against his controlling father and leaving
the family’s etiquette empire behind, Kit has
been breaking every one imaginable for the
past four years. He’s enjoyed London’s
sensual pleasures, but he’s failed to achieve
the success he craves as London’s premier
playwright. When his father dies, Kit returns
to the countryside and is forced back into
the life he never wanted. Worse, he must face
Ophelia Marsden, the woman he left behind
years before. After losing her father,
Ophelia has learned to rely on herself. To
maintain the family home and support her
younger sister, she tutors young girls in
deportment and decorum. But her pupils would
be scandalized if they knew she was also the
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author of a guidebook encouraging ladies to
embrace their independence. As Kit
rediscovers the life, and the woman, he left
behind, Ophelia must choose between the
practicalities she never truly believed in,
or the love she’s never been able to
extinguish.

Christy's Plantation Melodies

Home of Our Hearts
As she helps her grandmother restore an old
house, Kate Donovan begins to fall for Matt
Jarreau, the man her grandmother has hired to
renovate the house, who also happens to be an
ex-NHL player trying to move on after his
wife's death. Original.

Sunset Lullaby
"Christy and Todd both made important
promises long ago. Todd assured his dad he'd
stand with him if his dad ever got remarried.
Christy promised her best friend she'd be
there for Katie when she walked down the
aisle What neither of them ever guessed was
that they'd need to fly halfway around the
world to keep their promises and participate
in the weddings of these two people they love
However, an unexpected phone call uproots
Christy and Todd the night before their
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flight and a frightening diagnosis leaves the
young couple questioning their next
decision"--P. 4 of cover.

Victim of Grace
What was she thinking? Katie Weldon wonders
if she was crazy to spontaneously fly off to
Africa on a mission trip. Suddenly she is
dealing with a new culture, a world she’s
never experienced—and Eli, a friend who is
quickly becoming much more. It’s all
overwhelming and exciting. As her life turns
topsy-turvy, however, she begins to think
this might be exactly what she needs. Here,
God might give her a glimpse into His will
for her life. But just as Kenya and its
people find a place in her heart, and her
relationship with Eli begins to get serious,
Katie is faced with unanswered questions from
her past and unresolved issues with Eli. Is
she really headed down the same path into the
future he is? It doesn't look like it. Why
can't she finally and forever settle into a
set direction? Living in this new and
captivating place, one thing she knows for
sure: anything might be possible. Finally and
Forever is the final book in the Katie Weldon
Series.

Sandy Toes
"When Ren moves to Ava's city, he feels lost
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without the green and magic of his home, but
not everything in the city is what meets the
eye and Ren discovers that nothing makes you
feel at home quite like a friend"--

Annual Meeting and Banquet of the
Pennsylvania Scotch-Irish Society
You can’t change the world, but you can
prepare her for it. Today’s girls face a
number of challenges we never dealt with at
their age. From skyrocketing anxiety rates to
bullying on social media, the Enemy’s lies
are everywhere. How do you help the girl you
love walk in freedom? Equip her with Truth.
Dannah Gresh, author of Secret Keeper Girl
and Lies Young Women Believe (coauthored with
Nancy DeMoss Wolgemuth) brings you Lies Girls
Believe. This fun, easy-to-read book engages
your daughter in the twenty most important
truths she needs. She’ll help solve problems
using fun sidebars and it’s packed with
wisdom, quizzes, games, exploded quotes, and
graphics to help her absorb the message.
Prepare your daughter for the difficult
challenges she’ll face in the world today
with sections addressing: Lies about God Lies
about Friendship Lies about the Future Lies
about Myself Lies about Boys And more! Lies
Girls Believe is designed to help your
daughter fully understand the Truth so she
can live the way God meant for her to
live—free! For the best results, use the
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accompanying AMom’s Guide to Lies Girls
Believe which invites you to critically
examine the lies girls believe and discover
how to set your daughter free. It also helps
facilitate discussion between you and your
daughter.

Canary Island Song
Here's your chance to peek into Christy
Miller's diarywith her permission, of course.
What's Christy thinking and feeling after she
graduates from high school? After college?
After she gets married? You'll find out here,
on the pages of Christy Miller's Diary, where
Christy writes her thoughts about God, life
and love.

Life of Elizabeth Fry
They shared one incredible night together
back in high school. A night girls only dream
about. A night songs are written about . . ..
. . then he disappeared . . . leaving her
heartbroken.Brooklyn Vaughn is the girl next
door with small town values. She runs her
charming little bakery and has the ideal
life, living with her best friend and engaged
to the perfect man. When the unexpected
happens and she is left shattered once more,
she vows to never love again.Nate Riley is an
up-and-coming architect who was irrevocably
broken by the actions of his mother. That
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deceit, along with a subsequent life-changing
betrayal, have left him a philandering
playboy, unable to trust women.When an
unlikely meeting brings them together,
Brooklyn wants no part of who Nate has
become. And Nate must confront his deepseeded demons before he sends her life
crashing into another tailspin.

My Heart--Christ's Home
"A beloved worship leader and music artist
invites women to let go of the striving for
control that leaves them exhausted and
instead learn to trust God with their deepest
dreams and desires"--

Forever with You
Five strangers get the chance to rewrite
their stories… Executive assistant Lexa is
eager for a much-deserved promotion, but her
boss is determined to keep her underemployed.
Literature professor Jett is dealing with a
broken heart, as well as a nagging suspicion
his literary idol, Gordon Phipps Roth, might
be a fraud. Uber driver Chuck just wants a
second chance with his kids. Aging widower Ed
is eager to write the true story of his
incredible marriage. Coral, queen of the
cosmetics industry, has broken her engagement
and is on the verge of losing her great
grandmother’s multimillion-dollar empire.
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When all five New Yorkers receive an
anonymous, mysterious invitation to the Fifth
Avenue Story Society, they suspect they’re
victims of a practical joke. No one knows who
sent the invitations or why. No one has heard
of the literary society. And no one is
prepared to reveal their deepest secrets to a
roomful of strangers. Yet curiosity and
loneliness bring them back week after week to
the old library. And it’s there they discover
the stories of their hearts, and the kind of
friendship and love that heals their souls.
“This captivating story full of heart, soul,
and humor kept me turning pages until
midnight to finish it. Rachel weaves the
perfect amount of tension and opens
possibilities to keep the reader pondering
long after the story is over. I loved it!”
—Francine Rivers, New York Times bestselling
author “Rachel Hauck’s flair for inviting
prose and well-drawn characters shines in
this delightful story about searching for
hope and healing within the most unexpected
circle of people. Finely tuned themes of
love, self-authenticity and discovering the
benevolent hand of providence make this one
sweet gem of a book.” —Susan Meissner,
bestselling author of The Last Year of the
War Sweet, contemporary standalone Book
length: approximately 100,000 words Includes
discussion questions for book clubs

Be My Reason
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The St. James's Hall Christy Minstrels'
Christmas Annual. The Illustrations by
Alfred Crowquill. Engraved by Mr. James
Lee Mr. Frederick Burgess, Manager.
1868
Can a teenage summer romance really lead to a
forever love? Christy and Todd, the memorable
couple who met as teens in the Christy Miller
series, are now married and life is suddenly
full of way more challenges than they
expected. Christy shares some news with Todd
that could significantly alter their lives.
When he doesn't respond the way she hoped,
Christy discovers that Todd is facing his own
life-changing problems. Will they find a way
to come through this tough season closer than
ever? Or will the obstacles to their unity
and happiness be too overwhelming?

The Sigma Chi Quarterly
The authors believe God answers women's
prayers for husbands-- even husbands they may
not meet for years. They invite young women
to pray boldly for their future mate, while
also asking God to prepare their own hearts.

Forever in Our Hearts
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Summer Promise
This unforgettable novel puts human faces on
the Syrian war with the immigrant story of a
beekeeper, his wife, and the triumph of
spirit when the world becomes unrecognizable.
“A beautifully crafted novel of international
significance that has the capacity to have us
open our eyes and see.”—Heather Morris,
author of The Tattooist of Auschwitz WINNER
OF THE ASPEN WORDS LITERARY PRIZE • FINALIST
FOR THE DAYTON LITERARY PEACE PRIZE • NAMED
ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY REAL
SIMPLE Nuri is a beekeeper and Afra, his
wife, is an artist. Mornings, Nuri rises
early to hear the call to prayer before
driving to his hives in the countryside. On
weekends, Afra sells her colorful landscape
paintings at the open-air market. They live a
simple life, rich in family and friends, in
the hills of the beautiful Syrian city of
Aleppo—until the unthinkable happens. When
all they love is destroyed by war, Nuri knows
they have no choice except to leave their
home. But escaping Syria will be no easy
task: Afra has lost her sight, leaving Nuri
to navigate her grief as well as a perilous
journey through Turkey and Greece toward an
uncertain future in Britain. Nuri is
sustained only by the knowledge that waiting
for them is his cousin Mustafa, who has
started an apiary in Yorkshire and is
teaching fellow refugees beekeeping. As Nuri
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and Afra travel through a broken world, they
must confront not only the pain of their own
unspeakable loss but dangers that would
overwhelm even the bravest souls. Above all,
they must make the difficult journey back to
each other, a path once so familiar yet
rendered foreign by the heartache of
displacement. Moving, intimate, and
beautifully written, The Beekeeper of Aleppo
is a book for our times: a novel that at once
reminds us that the most peaceful and
ordinary lives can be utterly upended in
unimaginable ways and brings a journey in
faraway lands close to home, never to be
forgotten. Praise for The Beekeeper of Aleppo
“This book dips below the deafening
headlines, and tells a true story with
subtlety and power.”—Esther Freud, author of
Mr. Mac and Me “This compelling tale had me
gripped with its compassion, its sensual
style, and its onward and lively urge for
resolution.”—Daljit Nagra, author of British
Museum “This novel speaks to so much that is
happening in the world today. It’s
intelligent, thoughtful, and relevant, but
very importantly it is accessible. I’m
recommending this book to everyone I care
about.”—Benjamin Zephaniah, author of Refugee
Boy

As You Wish (Christy and Todd: College
Years Book #2)
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Christy Miller is now an independent nineteenyear-old college student living in
Switzerland, where she's been attending an
international university. After being on her
own for nearly a year, Christy is surprised
and delighted when her two closest friends,
Todd and Katie, come to Switzerland to spend
the summer break traveling around Europe. The
three of them have very different
expectations for the trip that threaten to
make the time together much less pleasant
than it could be. The tension increases when
time runs short, and Christy is overwhelmed
with the realization that she will soon have
to say good-bye to Todd all over again. Do
they have the kind of love that will last
until tomorrow?

Christy Miller's Diary
Katie Weldon catches more than just the
bouquet at the wedding of her best friend,
Christy Miller. She also snags a job offer
that launches her into an adventure she never
imagined. Katie eagerly accepts the job as
resident assistant at Rancho Corona
University only to find herself in a
community of conflict. She thought this was
where God wanted her, but how can God use
her—love her—when everything is falling
apart? Especially with her boyfriend,
Rick.Katie turns to the women in her life for
solace. In the safety of their love and
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encouragement she finally allows herself to
spill her heart about her relationship with
Rick. But even their advice can’t postpone
the decision Katie must face, a decision that
will define who she is and the woman she’s
becoming. The first book in the Katie Weldon
Series, Peculiar Treasures follows Katie as
she struggles to believe that God can love
her, faults and all.

The Life You Long For
When Carolyn’s grown daughter tells her she
needs to “get a life,” Carolyn decides it’s
time to step out of her familiar routine as a
single woman in San Francisco and escape to
her mother’s home in the Canary Islands.
Since Carolyn’s mother is celebrating her
seventieth birthday, the timing of Carolyn’s
visit makes for a perfect surprise. The
surprise, however, is on Carolyn when she
sees Bryan Spencer, her high school summer
love. It’s been seven years since Carolyn
lost her husband, but ever since that tragic
day, her life has grown smaller and closed
in. The time has come for Carolyn to get her
heart back. It takes the gentle affection of
her mother and aunts, as well as the
ministering beauty and song of the islands to
draw Carolyn into the fullness of life. She
is nudged along by a Flamenco dance lesson, a
defining camel ride and the steady gaze of
Bryan’s intense blue-gray eyes. Is it too
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late for Carolyn to trust Bryan? Can Carolyn
believe that Bryan has turned into something
more than the wild beach boy who stole her
kisses so many years ago on a balmy Canary
night? Carolyn is reminded that Christopher
Columbus set sail from the Canary Islands in
1492 on his voyage to discover the New World.
Is she ready to set sail from these same
islands to discover her new life?

The Hearts of Men
Fan favorite Christy Miller is now a
university student enjoying the challenges of
early adulthood. Although Christy and Todd
are together, she still has doubts about
their future. Readers will join in on the
adventure and romance, starting with a
whirlwind tour of Europe in Until Tomorrow,
followed by a breathtaking proposal in As You
Wish, and ending with a long-awaited wedding
in I Promise. This three-in-one is sure to
satisfy longtime fans as well as those new to
Christy and Todd: The College Years.

A Time to Cherish
More than ten million readers have enjoyed
Robert Boyd Munger's spiritually challenging
meditation on Christian discipleship.
Imagining what it would be like to have Jesus
come to the home of our hearts, Munger moves
room by room considering what Christ desires
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for us. In the living room we prepare to meet
Christ daily. In the dining room we examine
together what appetites should and should not
control us. We even explore the closets in
our lives that Christ can help us clean out.
Munger's practical and profound booklet (now
revised and expanded) helps you give Christ
control over all of your life.

Finally and Forever
Christy Miller's senior year holds great
promise, with Todd seemin gly ready to make a
deeper commitment to their relationship, but
then she faces separate problems with her
friends, Katie and Doug.

Diprose's annual book of fun, facts &
fiction [afterw.] Diprose's annual
The Next Chapter in Christy Miller's
Unforgettable Life! More than a million
readers have picked up books in the The
Christy Miller Series making Robin Jones
Gunn's newest series, Christy and Todd: The
College Years, an eagerly awaited
continuation to Christy's life. Featuring
longer reads and college-age characters,
these books will meet the enjoyment of
readers young and old. As You Wish is the
second book of the series following the wellreceived Until Tomorrow. In As You Wish,
Christy is finally back in the country after
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finishing her year abroad. Together with her
friends at Rancho Corona University her
junior year is everything she's hoped
for--sharing a dorm with her best friend and
seeing Todd every day. But then the painful
break-up of her friends' marriage causes
Christy to pull back and seriously evaluate
her deepening relationship with Todd. Above
all, she wants to be clear on what God wants
her to do with her future before she makes a
lifelong commitment to anyone. Naturally,
everyone has advice for Christy's life,
including Sierra, Uncle Bob, and even her
younger brother. The most helpful guidance,
however, comes from a surprising source. Will
Christy and Todd at last become engaged? Does
life ever turn out as we wish it would?

Rules for a Rogue

Peculiar Treasures
Christy and Todd are parents of two very
small children. As with any growing family,
they must balance parenting, marriage, work,
ministry, and friendships. Their lives are
becoming complicated. Can they continue to
honor God, and grow closer as a couple,
during this very full season of their lives?

I Promise
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My Stubborn Heart
While interviewing to become the secretary
for a businessman named Max, Cara finds the
building where he works in to be impressive,
even magnificent, but the office she is led
to is so messy that no one would want to look
at it, let alone work in it! But she can’t
let her opinion of the place show—she can’t
afford to miss out on this opportunity… And
once she’s hired, Cara can’t let her boss
find out that she had to leave her last job
due to harassment…or that she was evicted
when she couldn’t make rent. But when Max
catches Cara dozing off on duty and learns
she’s homeless, he can’t leave her out in the
cold. So he offers her a place to stay—with
him.

Mrs. Rosey Posey and the Hidden
Treasure
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Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
Travel
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